
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
The next three Wednesdays are remote learning days for all of our face to face students. 
Assignments will be posted in Canvas for students but there will be no live instruction. Students 
who are full-time remote students will come into the building on the next three Wednesdays to 
take their EOG tests. This Wednesday 8th graders will take their science EOG. All remote 
students will come the following two Wednesdays to complete reading and math EOG’s and 
Math I EOC’s. Make sure to check with your child’s teacher if you have any questions.  
 
Over the last week, we have communicated with students and families about options for 
summer school here at JMS. Our summer school is designed to help students regain some of 
the academic instructional time that has been lost over the last year. If you are interested in 
your child attending summer school but haven’t heard from your child’s teacher, please contact 
our assistant principal, Ms. Cook to see if this opportunity might be right for your child. 
 
Cone Health will be hosting a COVID vaccine clinic for children on May 21st from 10-5 at 
Ragsdale High School. The vaccine is for students 12 years and older and is free. Parents must 
accompany their child and must preregister prior to arriving at the clinic. We have posted a flier 
and a permission slip on our website. You can also call the school office for more information. 
 
As we get closer to the end of school, make sure that you return all school materials such as 
library books and school calculators. 
 
As a reminder, we request that outside food such as McDonalds or other fast foods not be 
delivered to the school for students. If dropped off, those items will not be delivered to 
classrooms.  
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


